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Our deepest condolences to the family 
and friends of Bill LaMere. Bill retired 
from Greenville Tool & Die on January 
27, 2015 with 31  years of service. He 
was a great man and will be missed. 

William 
“Bill” 

LaMere 

June 21, 1956 
– 

February 8, 2022 

 

Our craftsmen were all smiles upon completion of these two and three station transfer dies. Pictured left front to 
back: Tim Johnson, Kevin Coon, Larry Ruthruff, and pictured right front to back: Brady Paulson, Justin Ross, Travis 
Colter, Tyler Orr, and Mark Heintzelman did an exceptional job managing, designing, and building these quality dies. 
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March 8th 

12-6 pm

3/6…Kodde DeVries…5 years 

3/12…Jeff Waite…10 years 

3/19…Josh Bailey…10 years 

3/26…Bill Harry…10 years 
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3/1……Travis Colter 
3/2…..Dale Hartstock 
3/2……Nate Phillips 
3/3……Joe Winters 
3/5……Kodde DeVries 
3/6……Jary Shinabarger 
3/6……Joe Dempsey 
3/7……Chase Baker 
3/17….Jamie Kinnee 
3/18….Chris Bannen 
3/23….Roland Demorest 
3/24….Rich Ring 
3/28….Nick Feuerstein 
3/28….Herb Jones 
3/31….Nick Tillotson 
 

Journeyman CNC Machinist Bill Harry and his wife 
Cyndi announced the birth of their daughter, 
Thora Penelope. Thora was born on January 31st 
at 6 pounds, 4 ounces and 19 inches long. She 
joins siblings William, Ben, Lillian, and Elizabeth.   
 
Tool and Die Maker Apprentice Ronnie Griffin 
and his wife Kendra announced the birth of their 
first child, daughter Brinleigh Grace. Brinleigh 
was born on February 6th at 6 pounds, 3 ounces 
and 18 ¼  inches long. 
 Congratulations and best wishes to both the Harry and Griffin families. 

 

Greenville Tool & Die hosted Greenville 
High School Students Marshall Mosher 
and Corey Kleck to a job shadow 
experience on February 2nd. These 
young men received a demonstration of 
the complete die making process 
including simulation, surfacing, design, 
toolpathing, CNC 5 axis milling, die 
tryout and assembly. Anyone interested 
in job shadowing at GTD please email 
hr@gtd.com or call 616-754-5693.  

Tim Johnson (left) & Marshall Mosher (right) Corey Kleck (left) & Fred Murray (right) 


